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October 
Fifteenth 

1920.

B. X. Saniwell, 
Faculty of Arts, 
McGill University.

Dear Sir:-
Your letter of October 13th addressed 

to the Principal has been received.
The Principal left lontreal on his 

western trip on Tuesday,the 12th instant, and 
expects to be absent a’ out a aonth. Your letter 
will be br iur-ht to is attention on his return.

Yours very truly,

Principal’s Secretary.


